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FFWPU in the UK is excited to announce that a budget has been made available to support any ad hoc 
projects that fit in with the overall objectives of our organisation. 
 
Have you ever thought of a great idea for a project? It could be a one-off local event that aims to serve 
people in your community or an ongoing national programme that delivers education. The ad hoc project 
fund has been created so that any FFWPU member in the UK can submit a project proposal and request 
financial support. 
 
A simple project proposal form has been created, along with guidelines on the kinds of expenses you 
would consider applying for. If you would like to request budget for a project, please complete this form 
and submit it to hq@ ffwpu,org,uk. The FFWPU National Council will review the request and decide 
how much to offer in support, usually within a month of receiving the request. 
 
Our greatest asset in our community is our membership, and it has been through the efforts of blessed 
families up and down the country that God’s blessings can be shared to this country, and the subsequent 
victories returned back to God. If you feel God calling you to start an initiative, please don’t hesitate in 
sharing your idea and requesting budget to support you. 
 

 


